
 

 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 8th November 2024 

This week… 
We have enjoyed being back together and sharing half term 
photos on Tapestry, thank you for adding them for us to look 
at. 
 
The children worked very hard in PE working on their 
throwing and catching skills. 
 
The children learnt about Bonfire Night and the story of Guy 
Fawkes. We have completed some firework count and match 
activities and been busy subitising.  
 
We’ve had a large selection of pumpkins to look at, all 
different, shapes, sizes and colours!  The children felt and 
described them and also practised their fine motor skills by 
hammering golf tees into them. 
 
Secret Storyteller –  
To promote the importance of reading, we would like to invite 
parents (or a family member) into school to read a story or 
two to the class. The idea is that the secret storyteller will 
sneak into school without letting the child they are linked 
know!  If you think you would like to become a ‘secret 
storyteller’ please get in contact.  
 
Next Week… we will be practising our Nativity! More details 
to follow. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend. 
Mrs Madden ☺ 
 

 
 


